
 

 

 

Draft Public Hearing Staff Report 
Docket R24-01:  

Proposed New Entrance to Ballston Metrorail Station
 

PUBLIC HEARING REPORT AVAILABLE FOR INSPECTION 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Draft Public Hearing Staff Report on proposed changes to 
the transit facilities at Ballston Metro Station is available for review and comment starting 
on January 31, 2025. The document addresses comments on the proposal received at 
the public hearing held on December 10, 2024, as well as comments received during the 
public comment period.   
 
This comment period on the Draft Public Hearing Staff Report is your opportunity to make 
sure your comments were accurately characterized in the Staff Report and send 
clarification if desired. Comments on the Draft Public Hearing Staff Report will be accepted 
until 9 a.m. on Monday, February 10, 2025.   
 
The report is available online at https://wmata.com/initiatives/plans/ballston-second-
entrance.cfm and during business hours at: 
 

WMATA 
Office of the Board Corporate Secretary 

300 7th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20024 

(202) 962-2511 
(Please call in advance to coordinate) 

 
 

HOW TO SUBMIT WRITTEN COMMENTS ON THE DRAFT  PUBLIC HEARING REPORT 
 
Written statements and exhibits must be received by 9 a.m. on Monday, February 10, 
2025, and may be emailed to WMATAHearingReport@wmata.com, or mailed to the Office 
of the Secretary, SECT 2E, Washington Metropolitan Area Transit Authority, P.O. Box 
44390, Washington, D.C. 20026-4390. Please reference “New Entrance Ballston” in your 
submission. All comments received become a part of the public record, which may be 
made available to the public and may be posted, without change, to wmata.com, including 
any personal information provided. 
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